"NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF A PLANNING APPLICATION

3

' HOW DOES THIS AFFECT YOU?

Date of Notice: O &

Application reference number: 2007/5712/P
Associated application(s): 2007/2809/P

Address:

§ Telegraph Hill
London

NW3 TNUs

Proposal:
Extension at lower

ground floor level as a revision to planning permission granted 27th July
2007 {ref. 2007/28

‘ 09/P) for alterations and additions to the single dwellinghouse, including
an B‘f‘*“"on 1o the front of the building at lower ground and ground floor, the addition of
new lower

, ground and basement floors, and alterations and extensions at roof level
including new dormer windows.

h :
The Council has received the above application. To find out more you can:

» Contact : L o
7874 ﬁ::?:, officer dealing with the application Aysegul Olcar-Chamberlin on 0.

> See the application and plans:
* 0N our website i
& Yvaw.camden.gov.uk/planning
3 ﬂat:;e;uhure and Environment Department Reception, 5™ Floor, Camden Town
Fr»u'ay rgr% aheel- London WC1H 8ND between 9.00am to 5.00pm Monday to
o " U 7.00pm on Thyrsd
i . nys. offer

piannmgngjﬂ:"" ' available during these times to help you look at the plans and
To Maka
* il the Qr:: E"b:“-ﬂ the application:
-
v ol us at g orments form on our website

WITte 10 Deygle @camden gov uk e
PMent Control, Customer Services Team at the above add
*¢ uote the above reference when you contact us.

o be
sub Commitiee. If you want
Control tell us when you contact us.

i




